
William Parr
13631 Edgewater Drive
Chillicothe, IL 615 23

Dear Respected Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,
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My request, simply stated, please deny Peoria Disposal Company’s request to
delist electric arc furnace dust (AS 2008-0 10). For many sound reasons.

Please help us in this large community preserve the pure drinking water for
ourselves and our many descendent generations. Most of us believe that the ideal
solution would be to close this toxic waste dump as soon as possible.

William Pari”and family
Phone 309 579 2613
email william13631 (verizon.net

Thank you for


